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| do NOT wish to make a personal submission at the hearing, and ask that this written submission be

considered.

E Fwish to talk to the main points in my written submission at the hearings to be held between Tuesday 1 June
and Friday 17 June 2004.
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ASHMORE LANE

Ref: Draft Community plan Christchurch O-Tautanhi 2004/14 Volume 1
Page 71 Street Renewals,

We would like to lodge an interest in the work being done on Blighs Road over
the next 3 years and how it will impact on us the Residents of Ashmore Lane,
Would it be passible to see a plan and time-line for the work which wili be
undertaken? Would it be possible to have an on-site meeting before the plans
are finalized?

ltemns of interest are

o Willthere be Underground wiring for power and phone cables?
» Wil the street lights be renewed?
» What footpaths will be designed?

ldeas that have been put forward are as foliows

A large street light at the end of the lane to mark this entrance way.
» Restriction of parking at the entrance, so people can have a clear view of
traffic coming from the left or right when using the Lane,

Areas of concern are as foliows

s There are 14 peopie rubbish bags and recycle bins, (not including bins
from the 3 houses from 147A Blighs Road) which are left at the bottom of
this Lane every Friday morning, this requires that we maintain a large
expanse of paving on which to leave the rubbish for collection.

«  We currently have a tasteful brick entrance way and would expect this to
be retained. K couid be improved if it was made wider (< 8 metres) to
accommodate 2 cars (i.e one puliing out of the lane, and one pulling into
the lane.) Waimairi Primary school is very close this would aliow
additional visibility to both pedestrian and traffic.

» It is important to retain the existing signs at the head of the lane, and by
adding a “No Exit” sign, under the private Lane sign, as we have peopie
driving up the Lane thinking it is a short cuf to Biair Ave.



